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Thank you to all the students and their families for your participation in 

our very first Waste Free Wednesday. Your momentous effort was 

appreciated, so much so we are considering Waste Free Wednesdays to 

continue next year. 

Congratulations to the 3/4 class for bringing the least amount of waste 

and winning a paddle pop prize.  

Swimming Lessons will begin on Monday 22 November and finish on 

Friday 3 December. Year 1/2 will be the first group and will start their 

lesson at 9:45am.  

The students are asked to come dressed in their swimmers with their 

school uniform over the top.  

Years 3/4/5/6 identified students (those who received notes) will start their 

lesson at 10:30am and will get changed at school before they depart for 

the pool.  

Please bring a towel, hat , sunscreen, water bottle, plastic bag and dry 

underpants. 



Congratulations to the following students for their 
outstanding achievements. 

Principal’s Awards - Hunter, Brooklyn, Katelyn, Ava 
and Ebony 

Silver Awards - Hunter, Ryan, Brooklyn, Bella, Rosie, 
Chloe, Minnie and Hunter 

Bronze Awards - Matthew, James, Milly, Rosie, 
Brooklyn, Annalise, Stephen, Hunter, Minnie, Skyla, 
Isabella, Izzy, Andy, Amber, Hunter, Ava and Katelyn 

Bee Responsible Class Value Award –Milly and 
Ebony 

Bee A Learner Class Value Award - Tyler, Brooklyn, 
Annalise, Milly, Skyla and Koda Rose 

Bee Respectful Class Value Award - Aubree, Hunter 
and Riley 



 

Monday 6 December to Friday 10 December, Mrs Casey has arranged for the Year 6 students to 

participate in a week of activities. The activities consist of - 

 

• Rosewood to Tumba Rail Trail bike ride 

• Yarrangobilly Caves tour 

• Bushwalk and cookout 

• Movie and games day at school with a picnic  

• Tumut Pool 
 
We hope this may ease the disappointment of missing out on school camp. 

The Year 6 Farewell Dinner will be held at school on Thursday 9 December at 6pm. 

A detailed itinerary will be sent home at a later date. 

Book Fair was held last Wednesday in the  

Library. It was a great success. From the total 

school sales  we were able to purchase $600.00 

worth of new books for our Library.  

Thank you to all the families for their support. 



SCIENCE OF THE SNOWY HYDRO SCHEME 
COMPETITION 

Please help Minnie with a people’s choice vote!   

  Visit www.snowyhydro.com.au/sciencecomp to vote. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

• Swim School - 22 November to 3 

December 

• Year 6 Captain Speeches—Friday 26 

November 

• Presentation Day - Thursday 2 

December 

• Year 6 End of Year Activities - 6 

December to 10  December 

• Year 6 Farewell Evening - 9 December 

• Whole School PBL Reward - 15 

December 

 

CANTEEN ROSTER 

19 November - Stacey Milne / Gill Mitchell 

26 November - Jacinta O’Donovan / Jess Weaver 

3 December - Stacey Milne / Gill Mitchell 

10 December - Workers needed !!! 

17 December - Stacey Milne / Gill Mitchell 

All volunteers need to show proof of their COVID-19 double 
vaccination certificates and provide evidence of their 
Working With Children Check. 


